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PATIENT RIGHTS 
 

The Greater Valley Health Center believes your rights and responsibilities are an important part of providing 
quality health care.  We consider you a partner in your health care.  When you are well informed, participate 
in treatment decisions, and communicate openly with your doctor and other health professionals, you help 
make your care as effective as possible. 
 

 
Your Rights as a Patient of the Greater Valley Health Center 

 
You have the right to receive appropriate care, regardless of race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, 
gender identity or expression, national origin, age, genetic information, disability, veteran status, and ability to 
pay. 
 
You have the right to considerate and respectful care. 
 
You have the right to participate in the development and implementation of your plan of care.  You, or your 
representative, have the right to make informed decisions regarding your care.  This includes being informed 
of your health status, being involved in care planning and treatment, and being able to request or refuse 
treatment. 
 
You have the right to personal privacy to the extent practical while receiving your treatment or care. 
 
You have the right to receive care in a safe setting. 
 
You have the right to be free from all forms of abuse or harassment while you are in our care. 
 
You have the right to the confidentiality of your medical records. 
 
You have the right to access information contained in your clinical records within a reasonable timeframe. 
 
You have the right to request a consultation with another health care provider, but you may be responsible for 
payment for this service. 

 
You have the right to be informed about the Greater Valley Health Center mechanism for the initiation, 
review, and resolution of your concerns and/or complaints.  

 
 
 
 

1035 1st Avenue West. Suite 210, Kalispell, MT   59901     406-607-4900    www.greatervalleyhealth.org 


